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Swim Lesson Scholarships Available Now!

Perris Press Release

Attention Perris aquatics enthusiasts!
The City is looking for you.

The Parks and Recreation Department has more than 100
scholarships available for youngsters 5 to 12 years old to offset the
cost of swimming lessons that begin June 11.

“Come get ‘em while they last,” said Cynthia Quintero, who
coordinates the City’s swimming program. “I don’t know of any other
City offering scholarships. It’s fun and it’s important to learn how to
swim.”

Swimming lessons are offered Mondays through Thursdays at the
Perris High School pool. Each session is conducted over two weeks.
Individual classes last 30 minutes.

More information about the Perris swimming program’s scholarships is
available by calling 951-657-7334.

.

Swimming lessons are offered Mondays through
Thursdays at the Perris High School pool. Each session is
conducted over two weeks. Individual classes last 30
minutes.

mailto:jvargo@cityofperris.org

